

922 Dyer Brook Road Dyer Brook, ME 04747 Phone: (207) 757-8206

Fax: (207) 757-8257

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Welcome Southern Aroostook Community School! Thank you for your interest in registering your child for the 2022- 2023 school year. This online registration form will start the process of registering your child and placing him/her into a class. In addition to this online form, you'll need provide the following documentation:

- Proof of Residency
- Birth certificate
- Current immunization record

To submit the above-mentioned forms, click on the Registration Forms Upload link in the box to the right of the online form. You will be able to upload a scan or photograph of your proof of residency and child's birth certificate to the secure form.

If you are unable to complete the secure, online form, please bring these documents to the school for verification.

The school health office will be contacting you with information on how to provide a current immunization record for your student.

Please call the school if you have any questions 207-757-8206

Thank you,

Jon Porter Superintendent Middle & High School Principal